
 
 
 

Academic Policy Council Minutes 
March 18, 2011 

9:30 a.m. 429 Library West 
 
 

Attendees: 
Nancy Poehlmann 
Angel Kwolek-Folland 
Tracy Rambo 
Cynthia Morton 
Oscar Crisalle 
Teresa Dolan 
Henry Frierson 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:35 a.m. 

Dean Dolan presented the background information about the request from the College of 
Dentistry on the proposed School of Advanced Dental Science.  After discussion, APC voted to 
recommend the School of Advanced Dental Science.   
 
Oscar Crisalle asked the council to reconsider its recommendation that the process was 
followed for the creation of the Engineering School of Sustainable Infrastructure and 
Environment.  He asked that the statement “It was noted that the majority of the College of 
Engineering faculty approve of the way the Dean handled the change” be retracted.  He also 
requested that the APC should hear a dissenting view about the process of the creation of the 
COE school. Since the minutes had not been approved, the APC changed the statement to 
“Barbara Wingo gave the opinion that the majority of the College of Engineering faculty 
approve of the way the Dean handled the change and that process was followed.”  After 
discussion, the Council also decided that because there appears to be more evidence and 
additional information, the APC will revisit the issue at its April 1, 2011 meeting.  Oscar 
requested a written opinion from Barbara Wingo that the process was followed correctly.  Tracy 
Rambo concurred and asked the chair to contact Barbara for a written opinion. 
 
The minutes were approved with above mentioned revision. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:30 a.m. 


